Hello from Secondary School 
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 Hope you are all well,
 Keep going,

 Meghan O’Reilly
 7NMN
 
 Dear year 6,
I hope all of you are well, I understand that it is a difficult and worrying time for us all, but I hope you are still excited to become a year 7 at Chellaston Academy. If you need any support around school, you can always ask an older student that is near bye. There is honestly nothing to worry about and I’m sure all of you will enjoy your time in k-stage three. There is something for all of you to try out and enjoy.
When I first moved up, I was anxious that all my friends weren’t in my classes, but I soon made great new friends that I hang a round with all the time.
Words of advice: Don’t feed the birds on chicken Burger Friday (Esther and I learnt that the hard way)
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